
The Horvath Family 

3184 Baseline Avenue• Santa Ynez, CA 93460• Phone: 805.698.3888 
E-Mail: mark@crawfordfamilywines.com 

03/03/2015 

Mr. Paul Hood and lAFCO Board 
Local Agency Formation Commission 

105 E. Anapamu Street 

Santa Barbara, CA 93101 

Dear Mr. Hood and lAFCO Board 

~e own parcel #28, assessor's lot #36 in the Santa Rita Hills Community Sexvices District and support the goal of building a 

road system so we can use our property. We appreciate the efforts of the Santa Rita Hills CSD and want to see its work 

continue. 

A Bridge and Highway District will allow all of the parcel owners to vote and be eligible to sit on the board of directors. 

We ask that lAFCO allow us time to complete the current application so we can reorganize the CSD into a Bridge and 

Highway District That will finally allow us to build the roads we need to be able to enjoy our properties. 

Mark C. Horvath 
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